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School Newsletter 
Issue 5, 3rd May 2024 

	
	

IMPORTANT 
DATES 

 
Wednesday May 8 
Cross Country 
Timboon 
Parents Welcome 
 
Thursday May 9 
Music Performance 
Warrnambool West 
Primary School 
 
Friday May 10 
District 
Cross Country 
 
Applications for  
Year 7 due back at 
school 
 
Wednesday May 15 
School Council 
7:00pm 
 
Friday June 7 
Report Writing 
Pupil Free Day 
 
Monday June 10 
King’s Birthday 
Holiday 
 
Wednesday June 19 
Parent-teacher 
interviews 
 
Friday June 21 
Personal 
Development 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal’s Message 
 
It’s hard to believe we are in week three of term two. We have been lucky 
enough to be accepted into the Blended Arts Drama Program which is 
exciting. 
 
Blended Arts Drama Program  
The Blended Arts Drama Program is delivered on behalf of the department by 
Drama Victoria, the peak association for dance in Victoria and a registered 
training organisation.  
 
Students in years three to six receive a series of 6 live-streamed virtual drama 
sessions delivered by a qualified, expert drama teacher and facilitated by 
classroom teachers. All sessions will be delivered through Webex — 3 sessions 
in Term 2 and another 3 sessions in Term 3. Each session runs for roughly 45 
minutes on a Tuesday. 
 
We will also participate in school face-to-face drama sessions (2 sessions — 
one in Term 2 and another in Term 3). These sessions will be held at Port Fairy 
Primary School as they are also participating in the program. The sessions aim 
to build on previous virtual learning.  So far, all students have participated in 
one online lesson which they thoroughly enjoyed.  
 
Music Performance West Warrnambool Primary School 
This year we are also fortunate enough to have the opportunity to attend 
some high-quality arts performances.  Mrs Moir is working at Warrnambool 
West Primary School so these performances will be held at Warrnambool West 
Primary School due to student numbers and available space. 
 
Cross Country  
This year we have decided to trial the Timboon rail trail for our school Cross 
Country on Wednesday May 8. We will be leaving school at 9:15 and leaving 
Timboon at 2:00. We are hoping to begin the Cross Country at 10:00. Students 
in Foundation to Grade Two will be running 1km, students in Grades Three and 
Four can choose to participate in 2km or 3km and students in Grades Five and 
Six will be completing 3km. Parents are welcome to come on the bus or meet 
us there. All students will need a packed lunch, snack, raincoat, drink and, 
depending on the weather, bring a change of clothes. 
 
Heat-ups and Toasted Sandwiches  
As the weather is getting colder, we are happy to microwave leftovers or 
toast sandwiches.  As toasting and heat up is done by students in grades three 
to six with adult supervision please help us by making sure lunch boxes are 
clearly labelled.  Either wrapping your child’s sandwich in baking paper or just 
simply put it in their lunchbox without wrapping is easiest for us.  Microwave 
proof containers are also the simplest for us for heat up. We will not use boiling 
water for heat up under any circumstances as this is unsafe. Please take into 
consideration on some days we are toasting and heating 26 lunches, so we 
really appreciate you helping us.  



 
	
		
	
	
	
	

  

 

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

End of Term 2 Fun! 
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   A vibrant school community growing together in an engaging learning environment. 

- Equity and Respect - Risk Taking – Leadership – Friendship – Participation – 

ANZAC Day 2024	
	

Year 7 Enrolment Information	

 
Elliott Reeves laid a wreath at the 
Warrnambool ANZAC Day (25th April) 
Service. Showing our respect for the 
ANZACs past and present and those that 
provide our country with our current 
freedoms and future safety and security. 

YEAR 7 TRANSITION 

HOW TO ENROL FOR 
YEAR 7 2025? 

	
	
https://www.brauer.vic.edu.au/year-
7-transition/ 


